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Skype with Croft!


The two Grade 5 classes had a ball!





We are excited to announce that on the 31st of October the class Skyped with the Grade 5 class at Croft and they talked only in French to them.  They got to meet their pen pals for the first time, and really enjoyed doing the activity.  It was nice to see that their hard work in class is really paying off and they were able to participate in such a fun activity.  We are hoping to get the two classes together once a month for a fun yet educational activity to show the students that they are capable of functioning in the French language and making their learning authentic.  We will keep you posted on any of our other activities that follow!





Remembrance Day Ceremony


November 9th, 2011 





Our class will be participating in our school’s Remembrance Day assembly on Wednesday, November 9th at 9:30am.  If possible students should wear black clothing and a poppy on their left side.  Parents are more than welcomed to attend the assembly and pay their respects to our beloved veterans that fought for our freedom and the lives we are so fortunate to have today.  Shelby Morris will be reciting a poem of Remembrance Day in French and the class will be flag bearers for the ceremony.  I hope you can all make it to see your children participate in such a respectful event.





Report Cards Go Out on November 29th


Parent-Teacher Interviews on December 1st and 2nd 





Please pay special attention to your child’s HEART book on the 29nd of November as that is the day that report cards go home to parents. 





Parent-Teacher interviews will be held on Thursday, December 1st during the evening hours of 4:00-6:00pm as well as Friday December 2nd from 9:00-12:00 am.  I like scheduling my appointments with each parent and I will be sending a form home for you to fill out what time of what day will work best for you in your child’s report card.  Please send this note back to me and I will send another note home with your child with your scheduled appointment.





If you are unable to attend either of these times please write me a note in the child’s HEART book and I will schedule a time to conference with you on a different date if you wish. 





Remember that due to the Parent-Teacher interviews that are schedule on Friday that the students have no classes during this day.  You can enjoy a nice long weekend with your incredible child!
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Show & Tell: 


Katherine, Benson & Belle�
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Show & Tell:
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Show & Tell: Shelby, Ashton & Thomas�
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Show & Tell: BJ, Raean & Logan�
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